LARA WEISIGER

From: Norman Sollid <info@bikewalkalameda.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2016 4:24 PM

To: City Clerk

Cc: info@bikewalkalameda.org

Subject: Please support a safer and more accessible Central Avenue

Please accept the following message from Norman Sollid.
Dear Mayor and City Council members,

| want safe and accessible streets for people who walk and bike in my community. Please vote YES on the Central
Avenue concept plan.

Living on the corner of Central and St.Charles, we see constantly drivers exceeding the 25 MPH speed limit. Backing
out of our drive way onto Central | would only head toward the direction of traffic on our side of the street since
heading in the other direction would require crossing 3 or
4 lanes of fast moving cars and the increased likelyhood of an accident.

Please vote yes on this plan!
Thank you for your support.
Sincerely,

Norman Sollid

5305964294

mandns@frontiernet.net

St.Charles St.



LARA WEISIGER

From: John Corbally PhD <info@bikewalkalameda.org>

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2016 3:56 PM

To: City Clerk

Cc: info@bikewalkalameda.org

Subject: Please support a safer and more accessible Central Avenue

Please accept the following message from John Corbally PhD.
Dear Mayor and City Council members,

| want safe and accessible streets for people who walk and bike in my community. Please vote YES on the Central
Avenue concept plan.

Please note that from Boston to Stockholm, such transformative projects have been implemented without any
sufferance. Bikes and healthy Alameda:

not auto domination!

http://thisbigcity.net/photo-essay-stockholm-and-the-bicycle-more-than-just-infrastructure/

Thank you for your support.
Sincerely,

John Corbally PhD
5107490362
bulsaraman@gmail.com

6th/Lincoln



LARA WEISIGER

From: Gail Payne

Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2016 12:58 PM
To: City Clerk

Subject: FW: Central Ave plans

Dear City Clerk staff,
Please include as part of the Central Avenue correspondence.
Thank you.

Regards,
Gail Payne

Gail Payne, Transportation Coordinator
City of Alameda Community Development Dept
510-747-6892 - gpayne@alamedaca.gov

From: Lyle Hangartner [mailto:lyle_1930@yahoo.com]
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 8:18 PM

To: Gail Payne <GPayne@alamedaca.gov>

Subject: Fw: Central Ave plans

While | suppose the Central Ave plans as explained in the Alameda Sun are cast in concrete, I'd still
like to express my objections. As to safety issues, | doubt that accidents on Central Ave, based on
accidents per vehicle traffic count, are higher than several other streets in Alameda. Do we have any
data to support accidents per traffic density on Central or any other streets in Alameda? Are we going
to do this Encinal or other streets?

While | agree bicycling is good exercise and environmentally friendly, travel by automobiles, trucks
and buses is, and always will be, the predominate mode of transportation in this country. Therefore, it
should be the major consideration in traffic planning. In addition, | have never seen a significant use
of these bicycle lane in Alameda. | recently traveled the length of Shoreline Drive and didn't see one
bicycle in the lanes. Although, | did see one mother pushing a baby stroller!

My understanding is the Shoreline Drive project cost hundreds of thousands of dollars and | don't
really see what it accomplished. Now we want to spend an equal amount of taxpayers dollars on a
similar project. | don't understand the

need to constantly change things that will produce little benefit, there are better places to spend our
money.



LARA WEISIGER

From: Karen Miller <kmiller@apr.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 23, 2016 11:17 AM
To: LARA WEISIGER

Subject: Central Ave bik lanes

Attachments: BikeLanes.docx

Hi Lara,

Can you please pass this on to the Council for me? Thank you. Should | send it individually as well?

Regards,
Karen

Call me for the RESULTS that you want!
Specializing in Happy clients.

Karen Miller
CRS, E-Pro, CDPE, SRES
Lic 01378335

Alain Pinel Realtors
510.388.2501
karenmillercrs@gmail.com
www.karenmiller.Realtor




Dear Mayor and Council Members,

What are you thinking? The bike lanes at South Shore have destroyed what was one of the nicest streets
in Alameda. | used to love walking and driving on it but now it looks like a parking lot. The buses need to
straddle the yellow line as the lanes are not wide enough and when one stops traffic backs up until the
bus moves on. And you want to do the same thing to Central? | walk the trail at South Shore often and
on the weekdays | rarely see more than one bicycle. On weekends there are more but it’s hard to
believe that all that money was spent for weekend outings. Central Ave has businesses that need to
unload their merchandise. With 2 lanes in each direction it is no problem when a truck blocks one lane
even if they are across the street from one another. There are driveways that residents back out of. You
are going to make them back over the side walk, pass a cycle track, pass parked cars and then out into
the traffic? That’s crazy!

With all the development that is currently taking place the car traffic will increase. We need the
thoroughfares that we have. Santa Clara already has a bike lane and the traffic lanes are wide enough
that the cars and bikes aren’t competing for the roadway.

For some reason the “Bike People” were able to ram through South Shore perhaps with support from
the residents who live there who no longer have to move their cars. They are a very vocal group but not
all people can or want to ride bikes. In regards to the safety issue for the school children, lighted
sidewalks like the ones by Lum School and Otis School and on Park St stop the traffic and allow for a
safe crossing.

| urge you NOT to approve taking away a major transportation route for the sake of a few cyclists.



























LARA WEISIGER

From: Caitlyn Matuska <info@bikewalkalameda.org>

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 9:39 PM

To: City Clerk

Cc: info@bikewalkalameda.org

Subject: Please support a safer and more accessible Central Avenue

Please accept the following message from Caitlyn Matuska.
Dear Mayor and City Council members,

| want safe and accessible streets for people who walk and bike in my community. Please vote YES on the Central
Avenue concept plan.

Thank you for your support.
Sincerely,

Caitlyn Matuska
919-368-4095
Caitlyn.matuska@gmail.com

Willow & Franciscan



LARA WEISIGER

From: Trish Spencer

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 9:00 PM

To: LARA WEISIGER; Liz Warmerdam; DEBBIE POTTER
Subject: Fwd: Central Ave.

FYI

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: annmg60@comcast.net

Date: 02/22/2016 7:19 PM (GMT-08:00)

To: Trish Spencer <TSpencer@alamedaca.gov>

Cc: Frank Matarrese <FMatarrese@alamedaca.gov>, Tony Daysog <TDaysog@alamedaca.gov>, Marilyn Ezzy
Ashcraft <MEzzyAshcraft@alamedaca.gov>, Jim Oddie <JOddie@alamedaca.gov>

Subject: Central Ave.

Mayor and Council:

What is wrong with this city? Do we really need the iconic beautiful Central Avenue to
look like the fiasco on Shoreline?

We already have so many cars on our streets now and with all the new building going
on why take lanes away??

Who do the Bike Alameda group have in their pockets at City Hall, Andrew Thomas
or someone in the Transportation Dept.?

You all understand that to take lanes away from another lovely street and make
another horrible mess is ridiculous so as to appease the Bike People and really
how many people use the fiasco on Shoreline. We sure don't see that many.

Please DON'T change Central Ave.

Victor and Ann Quintell
510-521-8117



LARA WEISIGER

From: Trish Spencer

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 7:48 PM

To: Liz Warmerdam; LARA WEISIGER; DEBBIE POTTER
Subject: Fwd: Central Ave.

FYI

Sent from my Verizon Wireless 4G LTE smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: David Giovannoli <geevo@aol.com>

Date: 02/22/2016 2:42 PM (GMT-08:00)

To: Trish Spencer <TSpencer@alamedaca.gov>, Frank Matarrese <FMatarrese@alamedaca.gov>, Tony
Daysog <TDaysog@alamedaca.gov>, Marilyn Ezzy Ashcraft <MEzzyAshcraft@alamedaca.gov>,
joddie@alamedava.gov

Subject: Central Ave.

As a business owner who will be negatively impacted by the proposal to reconfigure Central Ave. | urge you to vote NO on this
project.

Thanks for your consideration.

David Giovannoli

Pagano's Hardware



LARA WEISIGER

From: Victoria Klum <info@bikewalkalameda.org>

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 7:26 PM

To: City Clerk

Cc: info@bikewalkalameda.org

Subject: Please support a safer and more accessible Central Avenue

Please accept the following message from Victoria Klum.
Dear Mayor and City Council members,

| want safe and accessible streets for people who walk and bike in my community. Please vote YES on the Central
Avenue concept plan.

Please make Central Avenue safe for pedestrians and bicyclists! | ride from 8th/Central to the Main Street Ferry
Terminal 5 days/week and it would be much less terrifying if there was a protected route for cyclists--and pedestrians.
This benefits EVERYONE on the West End, instead of only drivers. Thank you.

Thank you for your support.
Sincerely,

Victoria Klum
510-337-1590

vicstermail@gmail.com

8th/Central






























LARA WEISIGER

From: Jennifer Hart <info@bikewalkalameda.org>

Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 11:31 AM

To: City Clerk

Cc: info@bikewalkalameda.org

Subject: Please support a safer and more accessible Central Avenue

Please accept the following message from Jennifer Hart.
Dear Mayor and City Council members,

| want safe and accessible streets for people who walk and bike in my community. Please vote YES on the Central
Avenue concept plan.

Projects like this help keep Alameda safe for residents of all ages, and the encouragement to bike is something we'd
like to pass along to our kids!

Thank you for your support.
Sincerely,

Jennifer Hart

4154121036
jenniferhelenehart@gmail.com

Eastshore & Fernside



LARA WEISIGER

From: Teddy Stebbins , age 12 <info@bikewalkalameda.org>
Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2016 7:34 PM

To: City Clerk

Cc: info@bikewalkalameda.org

Subject: Please support a safer and more accessible Central Avenue

Please accept the following message from Teddy Stebbins , age 12.
Dear Mayor and City Council members,

| want safe and accessible streets for people who walk and bike in my community. Please vote YES on the Central
Avenue concept plan.

| think the bike lanes are very important because they will make it safer for kids to get to school and for adults to get to
work by bike. These make Alameda an even better place!

Thank you for your support.
Sincerely,

Teddy Stebbins , age 12
5107691488

Tedwardstebbins@gmail.con



LARA WEISIGER

From: Shel Milligan <info@bikewalkalameda.org>

Sent: Sunday, February 21, 2016 1:07 PM

To: City Clerk

Cc: info@bikewalkalameda.org

Subject: Please support a safer and more accessible Central Avenue

Please accept the following message from Shel Milligan.
Dear Mayor and City Council members,

| want safe and accessible streets for people who walk and bike in my community. Please vote YES on the Central
Avenue concept plan.

Alameda is a perfect cycling community. All we need are safer streets for both the motorist and cyclist user of our
streets. Getting bikes off sidewalks and onto a bike lane provides improved pedestrian safety. And getting bikes off the
motorist's lanes and onto a bike lane improves safety for cyclists and motorists. A win-win-win opportunity.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

Shel Milligan

shelmill3@gmail.com



LARA WEISIGER

From: John McKeon <info@bikewalkalameda.org>

Sent: Saturday, February 20, 2016 8:01 AM

To: City Clerk

Cc: info@bikewalkalameda.org

Subject: Please support a safer and more accessible Central Avenue

Please accept the following message from John McKeon .
Dear Mayor and City Council members,

| want safe and accessible streets for people who walk and bike in my community. Please vote YES on the Central
Avenue concept plan.

Alameda is a generally safe and quiet city in the middle, yet apart from the rest of the Bay Area. The rate of growth we
see lately is worrisome, and may make us just like any other Bay Area suburban community with crowding, congestion,
and anger. There is a pent-up demmand for safe cycling and walking routes in our town. We need to make it safer for
kids to get to school, and families to get out and enjoy life on our streets without fear of being hurt, or killed. The more
people that use bikes for transportation the less congestion and confusion we will see on the streets. Please approve the
Central Ave. plan, and support safer cycling, and walking on all of Alameda's streets going forward. Be well.

Thank you for your support.

Sincerely,

John McKeon

Jmckeon@me.com

Broadway and Central.



LARA WEISIGER

From: Robert Levine <info@bikewalkalameda.org>

Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 8:43 PM

To: City Clerk

Cc: info@bikewalkalameda.org

Subject: Please support a safer and more accessible Central Avenue

Please accept the following message from Robert Levine.
Dear Mayor and City Council members,

| want safe and accessible streets for people who walk and bike in my community. Please vote YES on the Central
Avenue concept plan.

My kids ride their bikes down Central Ave. (from their mom's house) every day to get to school at Encinal High. | am in
favor of anything that would make this ride safer for them.

Thank you for your support.
Sincerely,

Robert Levine

5107785066

rllevine07 @gmail.com

Santa Clara & 4th St.



LARA WEISIGER

From: Emil Palacios <info@bikewalkalameda.org>

Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 2:40 PM

To: City Clerk

Cc: info@bikewalkalameda.org

Subject: Please support a safer and more accessible Central Avenue

Please accept the following message from Emil Palacios.
Dear Mayor and City Council members,

| want safe and accessible streets for people who walk and bike in my community. Please vote YES on the Central
Avenue concept plan.

I live on the East end of Alameda and am also a cycling enthusiast. | have
3 pre-teen children and would love to have a family-friendly bike lane to take my family to the Webster shopping district
of the island for shopping and restaurants. Currently, we only drive to "destination" businesses like Target or Safeway on
the West side of Alameda.
Thank you for your support.
Sincerely,
Emil Palacios
415-297-9861

emilpalacios@gmail.com

High Street and Central Avenue



LARA WEISIGER

From: Rafael A Taylor <info@bikewalkalameda.org>

Sent: Friday, February 19, 2016 11:49 AM

To: City Clerk

Cc: info@bikewalkalameda.org

Subject: Please support a safer and more accessible Central Avenue

Please accept the following message from Rafael A Taylor.
Dear Mayor and City Council members,

| want safe and accessible streets for people who walk and bike in my community. Please vote YES on the Central
Avenue concept plan.

Thank you for your support.
Sincerely,

Rafael A Taylor
4086673437
rafaelataylor@gmail.com

4th St



LARA WEISIGER

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Randy Potter <info@bikewalkalameda.org>

Friday, February 19, 2016 10:39 AM

City Clerk

info@bikewalkalameda.org

Please support a safer and more accessible Central Avenue

Please accept the following message from Randy Potter.

Dear Mayor and City Council members,

| want safe and accessible streets for people who walk and bike in my community. Please vote YES on the Central

Avenue concept plan.

| live at 455 central and cannot ride my bike on the street in front of my house, the sidewalk is constantly filled with

Thank you for your support.
Sincerely,

Randy Potter

randy_potter@hotmail.com

4th street





